
From: Damon Terzaghi <DTerzaghi@nasuad.org>
To: @nasuanasua@nasuad.org

Date: 12/2/2014 4:03:08 PM
Subject: RE: HCBS Regulations Conference Call: Wednesday, December 3rd

***All recipients are Bcc'd*** 
Good Afternoon,

As a reminder, we will be hosting a conference call tomorrow, Wednesday, December 3rd at 3pm eastern time, to 
discuss current issues relating to the Medicaid Home and Community-based regulations. During the call, we hope to 
have a robust dialogue from states, and provide a forum to discuss current issues with the new settings requirements 
in the CMS HCBS regulation. So please plan to join the call, and be prepared to share your own state experiences. 

Particularly, we would like to discuss:

• State HCBS transition plans, and current issues with CMS approval.
• Nonresidential services: how do you plan to assess for compliance?
• Nonresidential services: do you have concerns about how Adult Day Health services will be impacted by this 

regulation?
• Residential services: how do you plan to demonstrate compliance with the requirement that all HCBS 

participants live in settings that meet CMS requirements, even if their residences are not Medicaid-funded?
• Residential services: how are assisted living, memory care units, and other specialty care providers impacted 

by the regulation in your state?

Dial-in information:

All-State Discussion on HCBS Regulations 
Wednesday, December 3rd, 2014 
3pm Eastern Time
Phone Number: (888) 346-3659 
Passcode: 2537303#

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Damon

Damon Terzaghi 
Senior Director
NASUAD
1201 15th Street, NW 
Suite 350
Washington, DC 20005
www.nasuad.org
Phone: 202-898-2578
Fax: 202-898-2578
E-mail: dterzaghi@nasuad.org
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NASUAD Spring Meeting 
and MLTSS Invitational

SAVE THE DATE!April 22-25, 2015 ■ 5tieratt>n Inn Hotel ■ Baltimore, F4D

NATIONAL HOWE & COMMUNITY 
BASED SERVICES CONFERENCE

Save the Date!
August 3 1-September 3, 2015

Washington Hilton Hotel 
Washington, DC
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